
March 2, 2001

«Title» «First_Name» «Last_Name»
«Address_1»
«Address2»
«City», «ST» «Zip»
Dear «First_Name»: 

During the past few months, our student phonathon callers have been busy trying to get in touch with all of Alfred’s many alumni, parents, and friends to talk about events on campus and the importance of the Annual Fund. Our records indicate that when contacted, you requested additional information be sent to you.  As a follow up, you should be receiving another call from an Alfred student after April 1st.  Enclosed is a response envelope, should you wish to make a gift before then.  

Remember, you gift is important to current students at Alfred!  Why?  Because your gift goes directly to provide the things that students need for a first-rate education – things like generous scholarships, quality libraries, and a caring faculty. 

Last year, your gift and those of the nearly 7,000 other members of the Alfred Family added up to over $1.6 million. That’s an astonishing show of generosity.   Think of it this way – it would have taken a tuition increase of nearly $800 per undergraduate student to generate an equivalent sum of money.

Your support will help us keep Alfred affordable for today’s students.  Our students are counting on your support this year.  I know you won’t disappoint them.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact me by phone at 800-321-1309, or by email at hawley@alfred.edu.

Sincerely,

Greg Hawley

Director, Annual Fund

enclosure
